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The EV mandate and gasoline engine ban are unrealistic and unfair. It will cost billions to
implement and will unfairly penalize rural communities and working families. Car makers have
stated that the production goals to meet these mandates cannot be met.
EV production is NOT clean nor pollution free as the public is being told and will not stop climate
change. Hydroelectric dams are being breached and wind power production in unreliable and
pollutes in ways not being told. It is very clear that the US is nowhere close to having the
infrastructure to handle such a drastic change. Where will this electricity come from? The power
grid we have fails in some areas of the US under the current load just to provide for homes and
businesses, let alone a forced influx of EVs adding to the equation.
Please stop this foolishness.


